
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

A CELEBRATION OF 

VETERANS 
 
 

Lewis S. Mills High School 
Extends an Invitation to the Veterans in the 

Communities of Burlington and Harwinton 

 

Thursday, November 10, 2022 
 

  

12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. – Luncheon 
 

1:15 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. – Assembly in the Auditorium 
 

 

Throughout the day, community members are invited to view LSM students’ artwork 

      displayed in the Main Lobby and adjacent hallway. 
 

 

 

R.S.V.P. to Cindy Berardinelli 

by November 1st (860-673-0423 x15311) 

  
 

 

If leaving a phone message, please be sure to include your full name, phone number, and 

number of people attending. 


